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April 22, 2023

Islamic Relief USA
3655 Wheeler Ave
Alexandria, VA 22304

E id Mubarak!

The holy month ofRamadan is a special time for reflection, prayer,

fasting, and coming together as a community. I hope the special

holiday has been filled with joy and gratitude.

During this month, I am reminded of the importance of spending time
with loved ones. Ramadan demonstrates this each time you come

together with your loved ones to break your fast and share in the joy
of this season. I'm also reminded of the importance of charity and

compassion for others.

Ramadan is a time to give back to the community and support our

neighbors in need. You have all provided this service by hosting a
food packing event at the Masjid AI-Tawba in Eden Prairie. I
appreciate you stepping up to fulfill the needs of the community.

Thank you for all your work. I wish you all a safe and healthy Eid-al
Fitr as you celebrate with your loved ones.

Sincerely,^

Tina Smith
United States Senator


